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Draft Invitation Letter
2 messages

leona.colegrove@gmail.com <leonacolegrove@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 28, 2022 at 1:53 PM
Reply-To: "leona.colegrove@gmail.com" <leona.colegrove@gmail.com>
To: Joseph Orozco <jorozco@kidefm.org>, Michael Heminger <mheminger@kidefm.org>, Allie Hostler

<ahostler.tt@gmail.com>

Here's the draft invitation.
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Leona Colegrove <leonacolegrove@gmail.com> Mon, May 2, 2022 at 2:42 PM
To: "leona.colegrove@gmail.com” <leona.colegrove@gmail.com>, Allie Hostler <ahostler.trt@gmail.com>, Michael Heminger
<mheminger@kidefm.org>, Joseph Orozco <jorozco@kidefm.org>

Good Afternoon,
What's the plan with this invitation. I'd like to start advertising this event but don’'t want to really do so until your formal

invite has gone to candidates?

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 28, 2022, at 1:53 PM, leonacolegrove@gmail.com wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]
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Dear Candidates,

This letter serves as an open invitation to a Candidates forum that scheduled for June 1, 2022 beginning
at 6:00 pm. The forum is being held in conjunction with a community dinner that will begin at 5:30 pm at
the Hoopa High School Cafeteria, in an effort to draw more community members to the event. KIDE and
the Two Rivers Tribune will be collecting questions from the community to administer at the forum. The
question will be screened to insure that there will be no questions regarding confidential information ie.
Court cases, personnel matters, etc. Additionally, no questions that attack individual candidates will be
allowed. KIDE and Two Rivers Tribune intends to be involved in a fair and open dialogue between any
and all candidates wishing to attend and engage with the community. The event will be aired live that
evening. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Joe Orozco via email at
jorozco@kidefm.org. We look forward to seeing you at the event and best of look to all candidates.




